
To whomever it may concern 
I would like to register an objection to the plans to develop more shops in Bilgola and the 
height of the construction. This is a leafy suburb where the community values nature. Housing 
blocks are large and full of native trees but kept at a relatively low level so as not to detract 
from the natural environment. Bilgola does not need more shops now that the shops / 
appartments on Plateau Road have been constructed and certainly does not need more light 
being blocked out and buildings that are not in keeping with the rest of the suburb. Please 
follow up with any questions at the above email address. 
Kind regards 
Claire

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 28/11/2020 7:22:11 PM
Subject: DA2020/1351 1 Birrambee Avenue


